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Beginning August 7, 2025, in our ongoing efforts to maintain the highest standards of school 
safety, access to the front office will be limited. 

A new intercom system was installed late last school year and will now be used by office staff to 
communicate with parents and visitors. Both the main entrance and office doors are equipped 
with intercom buttons. Please use the intercom system to speak with our front office staff while 
you remain in the lobby. 

Additionally, MES will no longer accept dropped-off items such as backpacks, lunch boxes, 
money, or other personal belongings. All items should be sent to school with your child at the 
start of the day. We understand that emergencies may occur, and in rare cases, exceptions can be 
made. If a situation arises, please contact the office directly. This policy helps us minimize 
disruptions and maintain a safe and efficient learning environment for all students. 

We are grateful for your continued support and understanding as we implement these safety 
measures in the best interest of all students. Thank you for helping us maintain a secure and 
focused learning environment. 
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